

May 31, 2003

Mr. Chuck Mazzola Proshop Millwork & Design 336 SE 9th St. Bend, OR. 97702

Dear Mr. Mazzola:

It gives me a great deal of pleasure in writing this letter to you! Through Proshop Millworks design and craftsmanship you have surpassed my expectations. I have heard nothing but complements on the look and feel of the fixtures you have selected for our new shop.

When I was hired for the Director of Golf at the Circling Raven Golf Club, I was faced with some difficult decisions. The first and foremost was selecting which company to use in laying out our proshop. This became an easily decision to make after my first conversation with you Mr. Mazzola. Your enthusiasm and knowledge in this industry convinced me immediately. Looking back I am thankful for selecting your company in this phase of opening up a new facility.

I have certainly appreciated your time and efforts in having the Circling Raven Golf Club look as professional as it does. I was impressed with the ease in working with your company and would not have any hesitations in recommending Proshop Millwork & Design for any future inquires.

Once again thank you it was a pleasure getting to know you and working with your company.

Sincerely,

David Christenson Director of Golf

Circling Raven Golf Club